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Water Supply Protection Trust  
Wednesday, December 2, 2015 

10:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon 
 

Agenda 
 
 

Location: Massachusetts Water Resources Authority 
   John J. Carroll Water Treatment Plant 
   84 D’Angelo Drive 
   Marlborough, MA 01752-3022 
   508-481-8664 
 
 
1.  Approval of minutes – September 24, 2015 meeting      5 minutes 
 
2. Financial and Progress Reports, Jonathan Yeo    15 minutes 
 
3. Preview of Draft Work Plan FY17, Jonathan Yeo       5 minutes 
 
4. End-of-Season Fishing Report, Bill Pula      10 minutes 
 
5. Discussion of Green Certification for Forestry, Jonathan Yeo    15 minutes   
 
6. Wachusett Rail Spill Drill Event, DCR and MWRA     20 minutes 
 
7. Other Updates, Jonathan Yeo            20 minutes                                                                                                                                                                                           

   
  

 

c/o Massachusetts Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs - 100 Cambridge Street - Suite 900 - Boston, MA  02114 - (617) 626-1100 


